
What to expect for indoor worship at SMPC 

We are excited to welcome you to worship in our Sanctuary and Chapel at SMPC! As COVID-19 

restrictions begin to ease, we want everyone to be as safe and comfortable as possible when we gather.  

Thank you for reviewing the updated guidelines below so that you are prepared to join us for indoor 

worship. 

Prepare before you leave home: 

• Be certain you are feeling well.  Stay home if you have been exposed to COVID-19 or have a 

fever or any symptoms of illness of any kind. 

When indoors, please consider continuing to wear a face mask unless it is a hardship 

for you.  

• We ask that you do so out of respect for one another, especially our children, youth and others 

who have not had an opportunity to be vaccinated.  

Usher teams will continue to greet and seat you. 

• Ushers will guide you towards an open seat in the sanctuary or chapel.  For now, we are 

keeping an empty pew in front of and behind each row used for seating. 

During the worship service: 

• We are excited to resume congregational singing and corporate prayer!  Please consider 

keeping your mask on as we sing.   

 

• Offering plates will not be passed; offering boxes will be available as you enter and exit the 

service.  A QR code with a direct link to online giving can be found in the bulletin insert.  You 

may also access online giving here:  

https://secure.accessacs.com/access/oglogin.aspx?sn=138679 

After the service: 

• Please remain seated.  Ushers will direct each row when to stand and leave.  

Thank you for doing your part to keep our SMPC family and community safe and comfortable before, 

during, and after our worship services.  We look forward to seeing you in worship! 

 

https://secure.accessacs.com/access/oglogin.aspx?sn=138679

